
Uga 4WD Policy

At Uga, we prioritize the safety, comfort, and enjoyment of all our guests during experiences using 
four-wheel drive vehicles. To ensure a seamless and enjoyable adventure, we have established the 
following policies:

• Children under the age of three (03) are not recommended in 4WD vehicles/jeeps unless 
accompanied by their parents or guardians in an exclusive 4WD vehicle (at an additional cost). 
Parents or guardians must also sign an indemnity form acknowledging the associated risks due 
to health and safety reasons.

• Families with children under the age of twelve (12) are recommended to opt for an exclusive 
4WD vehicle (at an additional cost) to ensure a more personalized and focused experience for 
families, although families are welcome to join excursions using shared 4WD vehicles/jeeps.

• Pregnant women are advised against going on excursions in 4WD vehicles/jeeps due to health 
and safety reasons; however, they are welcome to join excursions if they sign an indemnity form 
acknowledging the potential risks associated with the activity.

The Uga 4WD policy will apply to new bookings e�ective from the 15th of April 2024. Existing book-
ings will be una�ected. 

At Uga, we strive to provide unforgettable experiences while prioritizing the safety and well-being 
of all our guests. These guidelines are established to ensure that every guest, regardless of age or 
condition, can enjoy our adventures with peace of mind. We appreciate your cooperation in 
adhering to these policies for a safe and enjoyable experience.


